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Rosenberg Corey

From: lacyjcooper@gmail.com on behalf of Lacy Cooper <lacy@linkpdx.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:53 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support SB 860

Hello, 
 
I would like to make it be known that I support Senate Bill 860.  I fill that this will end the aggressive URs of 
mental health services so that I can focus on what really matters: treating my clients..and not having to 
beg/convince an insurance to trust my clinical judgment.  During this time that benefits are shrinking while 
insurance companies are making more and more money this is one more way that we can insure that people are 
getting proper care and treatment for their hard earned money which they spend on their premiums.  We must 
hold insurance companies accountable.   
 
Thank you for standing up for mental health Parity, 
 
 
Lacy Cooper, M.S., LPC 
LINKtherapy 
Support for a Diverse World 
  
 
3880 SE 8th Ave 
Suite 270 
Portland, OR 97202 
503-545-6798 
www.LINKpdx.org  
 
(This message is intended for the sole use of the individual and entity to whom it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended addressee, nor authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are hereby notified 
that you may not use, copy, disclose or distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in the message.  If you have received this message in error, 
please immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete the message.  Thank you very much.) 
 


